
                                                       P.O.BOX: 3442, TEL: 7436600, FAX: 7436650, AJMAN, U.A.E 

CD.NO.016/25                                                    DATE: 28/04/2025          

                                                              AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our After-School Activities for the students during the academic 

year 2025-2026! These activities are designed to encourage students to explore their interests, develop new 

skills and engage in fun-enriching experiences outside of regular classroom hours. The classes starts from 1st   

May 2025.The details are given below: 

  

ACTIVITIES OFFERED 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration Details: 

If your ward is interested to participate in the activity, you may please convey your willingness by 

submitting this form on or before 30th April 2025. A child can be enrolled in only one activity during the 

week days (Mon &Thurs) other than Horse Riding. 

 Link for the form:  https://forms.gle/Wn2gMZCuEEtBHnAY9 

 

 

ACTIVITIES TIME DAYS 
CLASSES 

OFFERED 
FEES 

 

Transportation 

Teacher-In 

Charge 

 FOOTBALL 

 

2:45 PM - 

4:15 PM 

Mon & 

Thurs 
5-9 & 11 

80 

DHS 

 

OT/BUS 

Mr.Prajish 

0521343247 

BASKET 

BALL 

 

2:45 PM - 

4:15 PM 

Mon & 

Thurs 
5-9 & 11 

80 

DHS 

 

OT/BUS 

Ms.Joyce 

0581378257 

CRICKET 

 

2:45 PM - 

4:15 PM 

Mon & 

Thurs 
5-9 & 11 

80 

DHS 

 

OT/BUS 

Ms. Sreelekshmi 

0545427371 

ART 

 

2:45 PM - 

4:15 PM 

Mon & 

Thurs 
6-9 & 11 

80 

DHS 

 

OT/BUS 
Ms.Aswathy 

0582264700 

DANCE 

 

2:45 PM - 

4:15 PM 

Mon & 

Thurs 
5-9 & 11 

80 

DHS 

 

OT/BUS 

Ms.Praseetha 

0559062176 

KARATE 

 

2:45 PM - 

4:15 PM 

Mon & 

Thurs 
9 & 11 

80 

DHS 

 

OT/BUS 

Mr.Tito/ 

Ms. Renjini 

0543689698 

HORSE 

RIDING 

 

8:30AM – 

10:00AM 

Saturdays 

Only   (1 

Course-10 

Classes) 

1-12 80 

DHS 

Own 

Transportation 

needs to be 

arranged 

 

    NB: No payment is required for the months of December and March. 

 

https://forms.gle/Wn2gMZCuEEtBHnAY9


 Those who are choosing the school transportation will be provided and others must make pick-up 

arrangements before 4:30 PM.  

 Participation is voluntary but encouraged! 

We believe these programs will provide valuable opportunities for personal growth, teamwork, and 

creativity.  

Thanking You 

With Regards 

 

 

 

 

Principal  
Dr. S. J. JACOB 
 

 

 

 

 

  

www.facebook.com/alameerschool www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g alameerenglishschool 

 

http://www.facebook.com/alameerschool
http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g

